Staft Diversity Committee
November 20, 2009, 2 p.m.

Present: Janet Long, co-chair (management); Sherri Pierce, co-chair (faculty); Deborah
Chesser, (faculty); Eddie Stacy, (ASB).

Recorder: Linda Cera
Guest: Jackie Trost

Approval of Minutes: After discussion, it was MSC (Stacy/Pierce) to approve the minutes as
presented.

Membership: Jackie Trost expressed interest in being a committee member. The representation
process was explained: The leadership of each constituency group sent two names to Fusako
Yokotobi, facilitator. Two classified representatives, one ASB representative, and one
community representative are still needed. The need for the student representatives to be fuli-
time ASB members was discussed. Fusako Yokotobi will be asked to facilitate g g_,ettmg names
from the constituency groups to fill these vacancies.

Budget/Finance: This year’s budget information is needed to plan future events. At the Culture
Craze event last year, water and soda sates made approximately $80. After discussion, it was the
consensus of the group to give the two students who participated in the event, Melissa Singh and
Mysty Miller, each a $40 Bookstore certificate in lieu of the honorariums received by the
performers.

2009-10 Goals: The survey feedback last year indicated interest in more information on
disabilities. Sherri Pierce has made initial contacts with three potential speakers on disability
awareness. Debbie Chesser is obtaining information on a film with deaf actors that was shown at
Riverside Community College. The success of last year’s Culture Craze event was discussed,
The group decided to sponsor two events: either the movie or a speaker and another Culture
Craze event.

Other: The process of posting the minutes was clarified:
1. The co-chairs will review the draft minutes
2. The draft minutes will be sent to the committee for review before the meeting
3. The committee will approve the minutes at the meeting
4. The minutes will be posted on the VVC Website

Next meeting: Because the regularly scheduled meeting on December 18 is after the end of the
semester, the next meeting will be held on Friday, January 15, at 2 p.m.

Future discussion:
¢ Current budget figures
e Vacancies: ASB (1), classified (2), and community (1) representatives
¢ Movie or speaker and Culture Craze event
o Shared folder for Diversity Committee

Adjournment: 2:55 p.m.



